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Bioterrorism Statement 

   

This certifies that Growers Co-op is, and will continue to be, in full compliance with the Public 

Health Security and Bioterrorism Preparedness and Response Act of 2002 (Bioterrorism Act).   

 

The Bioterrorism Act requires food manufacturers to do several activities:  Per Section 305, 

Growers Co-op has registered its facility with the FDA and updates our registration as needed. 

Our registration number is 16620499390.  We last re-registered on October 28, 2020.  Per 

Section 306, Growers has established and maintains records of suppliers, transporters, and 

customers, and the products/ lots associated with each.  Per Section 307, any imported raw fruit 

or juice concentrates (for blends) go through FDA’s prior notification process.    

 

Growers Co-op takes its role in the food industry seriously.  As a food processor Growers takes 

an active role in ensuring the food safety (product protection) and food defense (malicious 

tampering) of its products.  One of those is compliance with the Bioterrorism Act.   
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